
I am writing to you in support of SB 283 in the Oregon legislature, which would direct the Department of Education to 
make available a statement that discloses potential health risks of wireless network technology and requires both public 
and private schools to distribute statements to employees; students; and parents (or guardians) statements outlining 
the potential risks to health of these technologies. 
 
I believe this bill, could; if heard in the senate and passed into law, provide some level of the curtesy to customers, 
regarding the entire nature of these technologies and their possible connection to problematic elements in the 
environment,( both; currently and in the foreseeable future) and ,thereby; allow some possibility that these consumers 
might apply their discretion ( if not also their caution) to their specific uses and applications of these very powerful and 
influential technologies.  
 
Thank you very much, for the work that you are doing in this area of public health and the environment. 
 
Sincerely,  
Xochitl Hernandez-Hill 
35619 Zephyr Way 
Pleasant Hill, Oregon 97455 
xozhill@gmail.com 
541-343-5573 
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